
Hello '85, 

After a soggy win over Rice and running their record to 4-0, Navy seeks to win the first leg of the Commander-
in-Chief's trophy and take their record to 5-0 this Saturday with a noon kickoff against the Air Force Falcons. As 
always, the Class of '85 will be tailgating at our usual spot at NMCS at 0900. Here is the sign up for our tailgate: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A48ABAB28AAF49-59071118-beat/57583462#/ 

If you plan on attending we ask that you please take a few minutes to sign up so that our tailgate crew can 
plan to have enough food and drinks available.  

I am still winding down the last of the 40th Reunion details, this includes the last few refunds, getting all the 
bills paid and doing lessons learned for our next reunion. A few of our vendors are still offering their products 
to us, see the Class of ’85 website’s merchandise area for those items as the ordering windows will be ending 
soon. This includes $200 off the USNA Class of ’85 watches. 

I will be sending out a survey soon in order to capture your feedback while the reunion is still fresh in your 
mind, so stay tuned for that. If you want a USNA ’85 Duffel bag or any of the Tempercraft Reunion water 
bottles we gave out, please reach out to me and I can take care of you. For now, sign up for the Air Force game 
if you are going or enjoy a watch party at your local USNA Alumni chapter.  

Also, stay tuned for more information on the upcoming Army/Navy weekend and our Class of ’85 events for 
this year’s game in Baltimore. Go Navy, BEAT Air Force!! 

Bob Smith ’85  

 
Robert Smith 
usnaclassof85@gmail.com 
Ph: 502-432-6185 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A48ABAB28AAF49-59071118-beat/57583462#/
mailto:usnaclassof85@gmail.com

